
U.S. Attorney Strongly Criticizes
'Double Standard' in General
Petraeus' Plea Deal

Washington, March 18 (RHC)-- The lawyer for a U.S. State Department contractor imprisoned for leaking
classified information blasts the “profound double standard” in the leniency shown to former CIA director
David Petraeus for similar conduct.

In a recent letter to the U.S. Justice Department, Abbe Lowell has denounced the Obama administration’s
hypocrisy in dealing with leakers.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/internacionales/49786-us-attorney-strongly-criticizes-double-
standard-in-general-petraeus-plea-deal
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